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 Circular 68-2024  

    

 

                                     05 August 2024 

  
     
Dear Residents 
 

SOLAR PANEL CONNECTION TESTING ON WEDNESDAY 07 AUGUST 2024 at 10:00: 

 

On Wednesday 7 August 2024 we need to switch the electricity to the entire Village off for 30 minutes to do 
a test for connecting the Solar system to the electricity grid.   
 
During this time, the generator will not be kicking in as we need to test with the generator switched off .  
Please plan accordingly around this time.  
 
Once all the cabling has been completed towards the end of August, we will need to cut the Village’s 
electricity for an entire day to connect the Solar system to the Village Grid.  We will advise you in advance 
once we have a confirmed date for this connection to take place so that you can plan and coordinate 
accordingly. 
 
We apologise for the inconvenience but hope that you will share in our excitement as we are getting closer 
to finalizing the Solar project.  
 
 
Warm Regards 
 

 


